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Monday 13th November 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The St Austell Festival of Music and Speech is soon to be upon us. The children have 

been practising in school and are very excited to be participating. 

Biscovey Nursery and Infants pupils will be attending the festival on Saturday 25th 

November at St John’s Methodist Church, St Austell. Please arrive about 15 minutes 

before your allocated session. You will need to remain in the church with your 

child/ren for the duration of your session.  

The sessions have been updated and these are the times: 

Reception 9am start. 

Year Two 10.40am start. 

Year One 1.30pm start. 

The teachers have been impressed with the efforts of the children learning the 

poems at home. Don’t forget to keep practising every day. We look forward to 

joining in with this community festival and showcasing the talents of our pupils. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Debes 
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